
 

My Maths 

 
 

We will be continuing to use My Maths to 
support our in class and at home learning. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Reading 
 
Try to read every day with an adult to build your skills. 

Remember to practise your phonics and word packs daily. 
We will be continuing to use Reading Eggs to support 
home learning. 
 
 

 

Visit 

We will be visited by ’History off the page’ 
 
in June. Further details and information 
to be sent out closer to the time. 
    
 

 

 

Dates 

Please check the weekly newsletter for up coming 
 

dates and key information. 

 

Summer Term 

Learning 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 1 



English 
 
In English, we will continue to develop children’s 
 
reading and writing skills. During the first half term, 

we will be using the book, Emma Jane’s Aeroplane by 

Katie Haworth, as a focus for learning these skills. We 
 
will be writing non-chronological reports for different countries and 

learn how to be authors. We will also be reading and writing non-

fiction texts to support our learning about the world around us. 
 
 

Maths 
  

In Maths, we will be continuing to build on our 
addition and subtraction skills, as well as introducing 
multiplication and division. We will also be learning 

about fractions, time and money. 
 
 

 

History 
 

We will be learning about the lives of great explorers and 

adventurers of the world including Captain James Cook, Captain 

Scott, Christopher Columbus, the Wright Brothers and Amelia 

Earhart. We will discuss why they are significant individuals. 

We will plot their exploits on a timeline and use historical 

vocabulary relating to the passage of time. We will identify the 

ways in which the past is represented (e.g. photographs/ paintings) 

and compare life then and now. 
 

 

Geography 
 

We will continue to learn to name the world’s seven con-
tinents and five oceans. We will name them and locate 

 
them using Google Earth, globes and maps. We will focus on a 
country from each continent and begin to discover how people 
and their cultures are different around the world. 

 

 

Science 
 
We will be looking at the seasonal changes that 

happen as spring turns into summer. We will be 

learning to sort animals into their different groups 

including fish, amphibians, reptiles, birds and mammals and 

begin to identify which are carnivores, herbivores and omnivores. 
 

Art and Design 
  

We will be developing our skills of drawing 
and collage. 

 

Music 
 

We will be learning and performing a range of songs, 
using our voices in different ways and 
learning about pulse, pitch, rhythm and 
tempo. 

 
 
 

Computing 
  

In computing, we will be improving our digital 
literacy by logging on and using programmes 
safely through coding. 
 

Physical Education 
  

In PE, we will be working on our creativity 

and shape work in Dance for our indoor PE. 
 

In outdoor PE, we will be improving our running, 
jumping and coordination skills. We will also be learning 
multi-skills and circuits. 


